
 
 
 

 

 

  

NORTHWEST WORKFORCE COUNCIL REQUESTS FEEDBACK ON            
2024-2028 REGIONAL WORKFORCE PLAN 

 
The Northwest Workforce Council (NWC), proud partner of WorkSource, invites the 
public to provide comments on its updated Regional Workforce Plan for 2024-2028.  
through Tuesday, May 7, 2024.   
 
The 2024-2028 update outlines the Council's vision, goals, and strategies to 
strengthen Northwest Washington's regional workforce system. The public’s 
thoughts and experiences are important to NWC to assist in helping create a system 
that works for everyone in Island, San Juan, Skagit, and Whatcom Counties. 
 
The draft plan can be accessed at nwboard.org/about/strategic-initiatives/. The plan 
can be downloaded along with a Public Comment Form which can be filled out and 
submitted with comments. 
 
Comments from businesses and interested individuals are highly encouraged. Your 
thoughts assist NWC in developing a vital, robust workforce, helping to develop the 
economy of our region. 
 
Northwest Workforce Council is an equal opportunity employer/program. Auxiliary 
aids and services are available upon request to clients with disabilities. WA Relay 
Service: 711. For information about program funding visit 
nwboard.org/about/federal-resources/. 
 

 

  

  


